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January 22, 1997

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
,

Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Reference: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
Docket Number 50-254, DPR-29, Unit one
Docket Number 50-265, DPR 30, Unit Two

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report (LER) 96-025, Revision 00, for
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station.

This report is submitted as a vcluntary report only.

The following commitment is being made by this letter:

The site Plant Operations Review Committee will determine how much,
if any, to lower the administrative limits for torus water
temperature, to improve NPSH margin in the actual plant response |
to design bases event (s). Correlation between initial torus water |

temperature and NPSH margin will be determined prior to 033197.

If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter,
please refer them to Mr. Charles Peterson, Regulatory Affairs
Manager at 309-654-2241, ext. 3602.

Respectfully,

COMMONWEALTH EDISON

QU TIES LEAR POWER STATION

Y* '
|. W. Pearce i

Station Manager
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cc: A. B. Beach, Regional Administrator, Region III gM i|,

R. M. Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR
C. G. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector, Quad Cities
R. J. Singer, MidAmerican Energy Company
D. C. Tubbs, MidAmerican Energy Company
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F. A. Spangenberg, Regulatory Affairs Manager, Dresden
INPO Records Center
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